
    K.R.MANGALAM WORLD SCHOOL, G.K-II 

     PTM CIRCULAR 

CLASS - KG D 

 

 
 
Date: Saturday, September 26, 2020                           Circular No.:KRMGK-II/20-21/150(D) 

 

“Children are the priority, change is the reality, COLLABORATION is the 

strategy.” 

 
Dear Parent, 

 

Kindly note that we are conducting Online Parent Teacher Meet on Saturday, September 26, 

2020 from 10:00am to 10:40 am [Roll no. 1-15] and 11:00am to 11:40 am [Roll no. 16-30]on the 

Zoom App.  

 

In this regard, kindly follow the instructions given below: 

 

1. You are requested to login through your ward’s Zoom ID in order for the teachers to identify you 

as a parent. 

 

2. After login in, you are required to mute your audio and turn on your video. 

 

3. In case of any query, kindly post your concern on the chat section of the meeting and you will be 

attended to.  

 

4. For any other concerns, we will also be sharing a google form whose link will be posted in your 

chat section of the meeting in order to attend to your concern in case your query is not attended to 

during the meeting. 

 

5. The URL link for the Saturday PTM is mentioned below: 

 

Slot 1- Roll No. 1-15 

 

Link-Arpita Raizada is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

 

Topic: PTM - Roll No. 1-15 

Time: Sep 26, 2020 10:00 AM India 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72235496929?pwd=MVZ5Nk96N0dqRUk4M2hhV0kyUS8xQT09 

 

Meeting ID: 722 3549 6929 

Passcode: 123456 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Slot 2- Roll No. 16-30 

 

Link-Arpita Raizada is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

 

Topic: Topic: PTM - Roll No. 16-30 

Time: Sep 26, 2020 11:00 AM India 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/74504570733?pwd=V0xJa0w4SHFSanNPaGpnblFSSlF3UT09 

 

Meeting ID: 745 0457 0733 

Passcode: 123456 

 

 
REPORT CARDS WILL BE UPLOADED ON THE KRM APP ON FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2020. 

 

The smooth execution of online classes would have not been possible without your cooperation.  

We take this opportunity to thank you for your unstinting support always. 

 

Best Regards  

 

Principal 


